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Mayor’s Message May 2023
By Ric Bogue
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WE HONOR ALL THE BRAVE MEN AND WOMEN WHO GAVE THEIR LIFE TO FIGHT FOR OUR
FREEDOM. MAY THEY ALWAYS BE REMEMBER AS THE TRUE HEROES THAT THEY ARE, FOR
GIVING THEIR LIFE FOR OUR FREEDOM. REMEMBER THE COST OF FREEDOM IS NOT FREE,
MANY PAID FOR OUR FREEDOM WITH THEIR LIFES.

CITY WIDE GARAGE SALE: The Liverpool Town Hall Committee will host the annual City-Wide Garage Sale on Saturday, May
6,2023. If you are interested in either getting on the map or getting a 10x10 space at the pavilion the cost is $15.00. The money for
the map and spaces is to pay for the ads in the paper. If you want to be on the map or to get a space, please come by City Hall and fill
out the paperwork and make payment. For more information contact Catherine or Kim at 281-581-2342.

CITY COUNCIL: We would like to say goodbye to a long-standing Council Member, Craig Kartye. Craig has been on Council for
12 years. He is moving on and will greatly be missed. He says he will be moving back to Liverpool one day, and hopefully can get
back on Council when that time comes. He has done a great job and we wish him well on his next chapter in life. We would like to
welcome Marie Middleton to City Council. This is not Maire’s first go around with Council and we are happy to have her back on the
job.

WALL OF HONOR: We have a Wall of Honor at City Hall. On this wall are pictures of people from our community that have
served in the military. Everyone is more than welcome to come look at the Wall of Honor. If you or a loved one that lives or has
lived in our community has served in the military, we would be honored to have a picture to hang on the wall. For more information
call City Hall.

SCHOOLS OUT FOR THE SUMMER: The last day of school for the kids is May 26, 2023, so please be aware that you may see
more kids out during the day. Also, please remember that the pavilion has basketball goals, and is open for anyone to come up and
play basketball.

FOOD PANTRY: The Food Pantry is still doing well and has been receiving donations. We would like to thank Vanessa and Jimmie
Lovett, Lupe and Keith Haddlet, Tara Beaver, and Gail Strickland for all their hard work and dedication to the Food Pantry, it is
greatly appreciated. “The simplest acts of kindness are by far more powerful then a thousand heads bowing in prayer.” Mahatam
Gandhi

“Mother is one to whom you hurry when you are troubled.” —Emily Dickinson

"My fellow Americans, ask not what your country can do for you, ask what you can do for your country."- John F. Kennedy

Our next City Council meeting is June 6, 2023, at 6:30 PM. Come join us.




